
PUBLIC HEARING 
SELECT BOARD 

TOWN OF NATICK 
 

The Select Board of the Town of Natick will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, March 22, 
2023 at 6:30 PM for the modification and/or amendment of the Rules & Regulations for the Sale 
of Alcoholic Beverages.  

 
The hearing will be held in the Select Board’s Meeting Room, 13 East Central Street as well as 
remotely. Anyone wishing to be heard in this matter can participate in person or through Zoom. 
Zoom log in instructions will be published on the 3/22/2023 Select Board agenda. 
 
The following will be taken into consideration: 
 

1. Amend the current rules and regulations to include a violation policy and an alcohol 
education seminar policy.  
 

2. To Consider any other amendments, edits or additions to current Alcohol Rules and 
Regulations which are consistent with the public good and public convenience.   

 
All persons interested in this matter may appear and be heard at the time and places mentioned 
above. 
 
        Bruce T. Evans, Clerk 


